
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Date: 11.4.2025 

 
 

End of Spring Term  
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers  
 
Today marks the last day here at Allens Croft Nursery School for Kelly Penman and 
Pauline Turbill as they both move on to adventures new. We’re sure that you will 
want to join is in wishing them both well for the future. Thank you for your service to 
our school community Kelly and Pauline.  
 
We wish everyone a truly wonderful Easter break as the Spring term comes to an 
end today. 
 
We reopen our doors on Monday 28th April 2025 when the Summer term gets 
underway  
 
Best wishes everyone  
 
 
The A/C Nursery Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Allens Croft Nursery School 

Allens Croft Road, Kings Heath 

Birmingham, B14 6RP 

Tel: 0121 675 0362  

Email: enquiry@allenscn.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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